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Thursday 19th March 2020, 
 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

I'm sure, like us, you are feeling somewhat stunned by the news we all received yesterday, 

that we are to close our doors on Friday for the foreseeable future.  We will be receiving 

further guidance and information today from both NYCC and the DfE particularly in regards 

to providing a continued service for identified children as detailed by the DfE.  We will of 

course keep you updated as soon as details become clear. 

 

Home-learning information will be shared with you on Monday morning.  A further letter 

and information will be sent in due course.  In the meantime, I just wanted to reassure you 

that we are doing all we can with the limited staffing that we have at the moment to 

prepare these packs, and care for and reassure your children whilst they are in school this 

week. 

 

Please continue to observe the guidance regarding self-isolation and if you are unsure 

please err on the side of caution and keep your children at home. 

 

If you think that we may not have the correct email contact for you, please get in touch and 

let us have your preferred contact email for the coming weeks. 

 

We would like to make tomorrow as fun as possible for the children so we will be watching 

a film and playing games as we would normally do at the end of term.  We would also like 

the children to come in non- uniform wearing bright colours.  School dinners will be served 

as normal. 

 

With very best wishes for you and family, 

 

Liz Orland 

Headteacher 


